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Date: February 11, 2019 

To: Principals of Non-Public Schools 

Fran: Karen M. Kety, District Test Coordinator 

Subject: State Placement Test for Grades 4 and 8 

The Louisiana Department of Education and the BESE Board are requiring, per the new policy in 

Bulletin 1566, that students seeking to transfer to a public school in grades 5 or 9 from any 

nonpublic school, home study program, or Louisiana resident transferring from any out-of-

state school, must take the State Placement Test to inform placement decisions. This test is 

given at no cost. 

This test is computer-based and is designed to measure students' knowledge and skills in ELA 

and math pursuant to Louisiana Student Standards in grades 4 and 8. The test is consistent with 

the LEAP 2025 test. 

The testing dates are May 30th and May 3l5t. It is a two day assessment. 

Please inform your fourth and/or eighth grade students and their parents of this testing opportunity. 

Attached is a copy of the test application. This application must be completed and returned to the 
testing office by May 1, 2019. 

For further information, contact Karen Kety at 898-6481 or e-mail karen.kety@stpsb.org. 
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